
THE NEW COUNCIL OF THE RUM
ORTHODOX  COMMUNITY  OF  PKEA
VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE
On Lent Wednesday, the 12th/25th of February 2015, the recently
elected Council of the Rum Orthodox Community of the town of
Pkea, Northern Israel, of the Bishopric of Acre, visited the
Patriarchate led by its President, Mr Shukri Aboud.

The Patriarch welcomed and blessed Council members,

Mr. Michael Haj

Mr. Kamil Khoury

Mr. Khalil Aboud

Mr. Fadeel Sachniny

Mr. Ziad Hardal

and Mr. Bassem Shadad

and provided them with guidelines for dealing with issues
pertaining to their Community.
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